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Principal’s Message 
Another fortnight and some more staffing changes to share with you. 1/2D will be taught for the 
remainder of 2017 by Mrs Melissa Morris. Schools are dynamic places and changes do and will happen. 
Over the course of the last fortnight we have had our Book Week celebrations. I would like to 
congratulate Mrs Neroli Johnson, our school librarian. Mrs Johnson always organises a fantastic Book 
Fair and Book Week assembly. We had 52 adults present for the assembly, which was a very pleasing 
result. 
Last Friday we held our Father’s Day / Super Hero Day event with a delicious lunch followed by a games 
afternoon. This was another very successful event. We had over 64 adults present for the lunch and 
games afternoon. We thank all the mums and dads who came up to the school and we hope you were 
like us and had a great time. 
This coming week we are holding a BBQ for prospective families starting school with us in 2018. This BBQ 
will occur on Wednesday. We also have our senior students heading to Chatham HS for their annual 
WOW Day. 
We will be commencing the process of selecting new student leaders for 2018, in the very near future. 
These same Year 5 students will also be working with me to design their Year 6 2018 polo shirt. All going 
to plan, we hope to have the shirts ordered this year, so students will have the shirts to wear from Term 
1 2018. 
From Monday 4 September our school will be operating some very new systems under the name ‘LMBR’. 
These systems manage our school finances and a few other aspects of school, including student 
wellbeing and records. Our front office staff have been learning these new systems for the past 8-9 
weeks. I would like to thank our admin team for their diligence and professionalism. 
Lastly, in Week 8, we will be celebrating SASS Recognition Week. This is a time when we acknowledge 
the role of our admin team, our SLSOs and AEO. These key team members work tirelessly to support our 
school and student learning. They deserve a round of applause for their contribution to our school.  

     Stay Strong! 
Paul Sortwell 
 
Anaphylaxis Reminder  

          

TERM 3 WEEK 7 – 1 September 2017 

 
 



                                         
 

 
 

     Traditional end of term disco 
Our end of Term 3 disco will be held on Wednesday 20 September from 4-5.30pm. All students and their 
families are welcome to attend. FREE entry. A FREE drink and packet of chips for all students and young 
children. FREE tea and coffee for adults. 
 

 
 
     Sun protection at school  

All students should be wearing a hat at school. For hygiene reasons, we do not provide hats for 
students. Students can bring their own hat from home. Students should be wearing a hat whenever they 
are outside.  
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